National Institute of Technology

We seek to create and develop Vibrant, Skilled, Competent and Work-prepared Entrepreneurial Technicians,
Technologists and Professionals for the industry and the national economic vitality

Telephone: +264 61 257296/7 P O Box 2812; Windhoek, Namibia

Cell No: +264 81 7780410 5 Johan Albrecht Street, Windhoek West
Facsimile: +264 88 6559294 studentsaffairs@nit-edu.org

To: All Students

Heads of Schools
Heads of Call Centres

From: Office of the Registrar

Date: 10" September 2021
SUBJECT: 2021 CULTURAL FESTIVAL
Dear all,

This serves as a notification that due to the teaching and learning workload that needs
to be covered, management has shifted the Cultural Festival days to 16" and 17t
September 2021.

Kindly be reminded that alcohol (whether traditional or not) and Cigarettes are
prohibited in the premises and the entire Campuses where Cultural Festival will take
place.

For more information, please contact the Heads of Call Centres at your respective
campuses.
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